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The Hull CCG would formally like to express its support for the work that Richard 
Cookson and his colleagues have been undertaking at the University of York on NHS 
Equity Indicators. 
  
As we move towards delegated commissioning for Primary Care Services in Hull and 
also develop new models of care in the City the detail, breadth and significance of this 
intelligence about what is happening on the ground is of vital importance for us as we 
look at assessing the needs of the population of our city. 
  
We had a presentation of the work at our co-commissioning board in June and as a group 
of clinicians and non-clinicians we found the information of great interest and we look 
forward to its further development and possible dissemination. 
  
Other health economies I am sure will find it as useful as we do and we feel that these are 
exactly the sort of statistics that should be produced as they are directly applicable to the 
commissioning decisions we have to make. 
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